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Dear Primrose Hill Families, 
 

We would like to let you know that we will be celebrating the Coronation. 
 

I am writing to confirm that all schools will be closed on Monday 8 May as part of the 

celebrations for the King’s coronation. The ceremony for His Majesty King Charles III will 

take place on Saturday 6 May and the UK Government has declared a national bank 

holiday on Monday 8 May. 
 

We will be inviting families for a picnic party. Please bring your picnic with you and to 

celebrate together with us on the school playground! 

Friday 5th May 

2:45 –3:30pm 

On the day, your child can come into school wearing red, white, and 

blue, or dress as Kings and Queens, don’t forget to make a crown to get into the 

coronation spirit!  

Looking forward to see you all!! - Harsha 

Writing activity, 

 

If I were King / Queen for a day, I 

would.......  

 

What rules would you make? 

What would you do? 

Where would you go? 

What would you wear? 

 

 

If you need paper for this activity, it will be 

outside Harsha’s office.  

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk


Design and Technology Activity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What would it be like to live in a castle? 

Build a castle / bridge out of recyclable materials. 

Above are some images of some different ways you could make a castle. You can use 

one of these ideas or come up with your own creative castle design. The above castles 

have been made with cardboard, playdough, Lego and spaghetti and marshmallows. 

Click on the link below to have a look at a step by step guide of how to make a 

cardboard castle: https://www.english-heritage.org.uk/members-area/kids/guide-to-

castles/cardboard-castle/ 

 

Kings and Queens 

 

Please do some research and reading, you will need to pick one king or queen and do 

some further investigating. Split an A4 page into four sections and write the following 

headings:  

1. Who is the king or queen? Background information  

2. Interesting facts about their reign 3. Impact they had 4. Other facts Click on the links 

below to help you start your research:  

https://www.dkfindout.com/uk/history/kings-and-queens/ 

https://www.english-heritage.org.uk/members-area/kids/kids-rule-guide-to-kings-

andqueens/ 

 
 

Please bring these in on Friday 5th May. We will judge the best ones and the 

winners will be invited to Harsha’s Tea Party. 

https://www.english-heritage.org.uk/members-area/kids/guide-to-castles/cardboard-castle/
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https://www.dkfindout.com/uk/history/kings-and-queens/
https://www.english-heritage.org.uk/members-area/kids/kids-rule-guide-to-kings-andqueens/
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Primrose Hill Choir Sing At The Royal Albert Hall. 
 

This week Primrose Hill Choir and four of our best recorder players performed at the 

Camden Music Festival at the Royal Albert Hall. It was one of the most breathtaking 

shows we have ever seen and been a part of. With over 2000 children performing, the 

concert was highly inclusive and of the highest musical calibre. The children were 

buzzing after the show! You can watch the show here 

https://www.bigdoorbroadcast.co.uk/camdenmusicfestival2023 

Tom- Music Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Royal Albert Hall was such a great experience for everyone including the 

participants and audience. It was a privilege to sing in front of all of these amazing 

people. Before the concert we had a rehearsal that ran from 2.30 to 5.15. It was so much 

fun to listen and sing. The songs we sang were Come on All Children, Momer Putul, On 

Hold, Zadok the Priest, Home and Camden to the Caribbean. Thank you Tom and all the 

other staff that contributed to the choir. 
Nneka and Anika 

Value of the month is POSITIVITY. 

Having a positive outlook can change situations very much 

for the better. As this may be a new word or concept for 

some of our children to understand, we will be delivering 

assemblies and help them to explore this value throughout 

the month.  

Unless we teach our children well and take time to carefully 

explain to them, not only the meaning of certain values, 

but what they actually look like in real life, we may not be 

helping them to learn as well as they might or to develop 

those personal qualities, we all wish for them.  

 

We hope that these links will help you to support your children in the concept of 

‘Positivity’.  

http://www.momentsaday.com/10-activities-help-young-children-develop-a-positive-

attitude/ 

h t t p s : / / w w w . v e r y w e l l f a m i l y . c o m / p o s i t i v e - a t t i t u d e - a c t i v i t i e s - 2 0 8 6 6 4 8 

https://www.rootsofaction.com/negativity-and-your-childs-brain/  

https://www.rootsofaction.com/negativity-and-your-childs-brain/ 

 

Wishing you all a very ‘positive’ end to this month!  
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A is for attendance 

Our whole school target  is 96% 

This week's whole school attendance is 87.32%.   

WELL DONE to Butterflies Class who managed 91.93% this week.  We have had 67 lates. 

One of the most important ways in which you can support us and your children is to 

ensure that your children attend school every day.  Each day missed can really have a 

negative impact.  

Please join the SEND Staff Team 

every Monday at 9am in the 

Community Room for a coffee 

morning where you can meet 

other parents and carers and 

discuss any concerns or raise any 

issues. Everyone is Welcome! 



Summer Fair    

Saturday 8th July 

2023 

More  information to come.  

Watch this space! 

Dear Parents/Careers 
 

We are writing to inform you that we will be holding a series of Open 

Events and Coffee Mornings, during the summer term. The events will 

take place over the next 6 weeks. 
 

The open events will take place on Thursdays 4.30pm-5.30pm, where 

you will have an opportunity to speak to Senior Leaders, and have a 

tour of the school. 
 

The Coffee Mornings will take place on Friday mornings 9am-

10.30am, where you will have the opportunity to speak to Senior 

Leaders, current students and have a tour of the school and see the 

school in operation. 
 

The event is open to both Year 5 and 6 families. 

 

If you wish to attend, please see the links on our website and book a 

place on a date and time that suits you. 

 

Onsite Open Events 
Sixth Form for 2023/2024 Entry 

Click here to book 

Foundation for 2023/24 and 2024/25 Entry 

Click here to book 
Primary School Parent Coffee Mornings 

Click here to book 
 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Miquetta Fisher 

Head of Admissions 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-ucl-academy-sixth-form-open-events-202324-entry-tickets-503278287907
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-ucl-academy-foundation-open-events-202324-and-202425-entry-tickets-624298492597
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/primary-school-parents-coffee-mornings-tickets-560336009087


Harsha’s Talk Homework: 






